Von: noreply@patentepi.org <noreply@patentepi.org> 
Gesendet: Freitag, 4. März 2022 19:05
An: Paul Rosenich, PPR <rosenich@rosenich.com>
Betreff: URGENT: Final technical preparations for EQE candidates

Dear Mr Rosenich,
At the joint epi/EPO meeting earlier today, we were informed that up to 25% of the candidates who are registered for the EQE 2022 do not appear to have tested the Wiseflow system for the online examination. Many of these candidates appear to be resitting one or more papers and will thus be familiar with the Wiseflow system used for the online EQE 2021. However, as noted in the communication from the EPO (Information on planned mock exams EN.pdf ), there have been some improvements to the Wiseflow system and thus candidates need to make sure that they are familiar with the changes. 
The examinations begin next week on 8 March so please encourage all candidates, particularly those who have not tested the system this year, to familiarise themselves with the technical requirements for the examination as a matter of urgency. Full access to the Wiseflow system is not now available until the dates of the examinations but the EPO have informed us that candidates have one last opportunity to run a camera and microphone test on Monday if they wish. Any candidates wishing to run such a test are advised to contact helpdesk@eqe.org as soon as possible. 
More information on the technical requirements can be found in the EQE section on the EPO website, for example in the EPO - EQE FAQ on the EPO website, and in the detailed Wiseflow user guide which can be found by following the link here.
Kind regards,
Julia Gwilt
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